
 

Luncheon Guest 
Denise Blevins MS, RDN, LD 

VP of Nutrition & Health Programs,  
Meals on Wheels 

 
Catered by:  

 

 

 

Please bring your favorite dessert.  

Lunch donated by State 
Representative Charlie Geren 

       February 2018 

Calendar 
 

February 1 

• Library After School Program—Adulting 
101: Easy Cooking—3:30-4:30 PM 

February 8 

• Library After School Program—STEAM: 
Technology—3:30-4:30 PM 

February 13 

• Community Luncheon - Noon 

• Finance Meeting—6:00 pm 

• City Council Meeting - 7:00 pm 

February 15 

• Library After School Program—Games 
Club: Amazing Race—3:30-4:30 PM 

February 19 

• President’s Day—City Hall will be 
Closed 

May 5th, 2018 General Election 

The City will hold a General Election on Saturday, May 5, 2018. If 
you are interested in a City Council position, applications are 
available in the City Secretary’s office. The first day applications 
can be accepted is Wednesday, January 17. The filing deadline for 
candidates is on Friday, February 16, by 5:00pm. Contact Brandy 
Barrett for further information at 817-710-2526. 

Library After School Programs 
 

Join us at the library on the first, second, and third Thursday of the 
month from 3:30-4:30 PM for our library after school programs! 
They are best for ages 7-13. No registration required. 
 

 

Adulting 101: Easy Cooking 
Learn how to cook simple, yummy snacks. 

Thursday, February 1st 
 

STEAM: Technology 
Join us in fun coding crafts and activities! 

Thursday, February 8th 
 

Games Club: Library Amazing Race 
You don’t need a passport to experience this Amazing Race around 

the world! 
Thursday, February 15th 

 
All After School Programs Held at the Library 

311 Burton Hill Rd, Bldg. B—Behind City Hall 



 

Hawks Creek Golf Club 

Hawks Creek Golf Club has been undergoing some very exciting renovations. We are proud to report that the bunker 
renovation is now complete! Here’s what you can expect: 
 

• Premier Play White Sand—This is a coarser sand blended with a small percentage of fine sand. The addition 
of the white sand adds to the beauty of the course and will become even more striking as the weather warms 
up and the grass gets greener!  

• Less Bunkers—There are now roughly half the square footage of bunkers than before. This reduces our 
maintenance time and the time golfers spend in bunkers, which improves the overall speed of play. 

• New Drainage and Liners—This minimizes our maintenance time after storms as we no longer will have to 
pump water out of the bunkers. 

 

With our new bunkers, we are one of the most desirable places to play in the area. Please come check us out and see the 
great results! Don’t forget, Westworth Village residents can play at a discounted rate! For  hours, scheduling, and pricing 
information, please visit our website at  www.hawkscreek.com                                                                 

 
The Pro-Shop is currently running specials! We are marking our Titleist Vokey SM-6 Wedges down 

from $149.00 to $109.00, our Titleist 917 Driver from $499.00 down to $399.00 and our 917 Fairway 

metal from $319 to $279. 

Annual Spring Clean-Up 

 

The annual spring clean up for the city will be held in 

the Municipal Complex Parking Lot: 

• Saturday, March 3, 2018 - from 7:00am to 
4:00pm   

• Remember to bring proof of residency (copy 
of water bill or drivers license).  

We cannot accept paints, tires, oil, insecticides, items 
that are harmful to the environment, refrigerators, air 
conditioners, any Freon bearing items, batteries, or 

other hazardous material.  

If you need to dispose of hazardous waste at any 
time, please visit our Water Department to receive a 
voucher to Fort Worth’s Environmental Collection 
Center. Vouchers cost $50 and you must bring your 
driver’s license or current water bill with you  for proof 

of residency. 

 

 Hawks Creek Grill Meal Deal 

Bring in this coupon to Hawks Creek Grill to receive a special meal deal. A 
burger, fries, and a drink for $6. Must present this coupon to redeem. Valid 
Monday—Friday only. 

Coupon Expires 2/28/2018 

   Grease is a Hazard to Our Health 
 

Residents should never dispose of cooking grease or 
cooking oils by washing them down the plumbing 
system or the storm drain. Oils pollute our streams 
and creeks by forming a film on the water surface and 
preventing oxygenation for aquatic life. Polluted water 
runoff can lead to severe State and Federal fines. 
Another hazard of improper grease disposal is that it 
can cause sewer pipes to back up, causing food and 
sewage particles to accumulate and create a health 
hazard by attracting insects and vermin. Soak up 
leftover amounts of cooking oil with a paper towel and 
throw it in the trash, filter and freeze to reuse for 
another meal, or recycle cooking oil by calling the Fort 
Worth Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center 
at 817-871-5257. 

For more information, visit: 

www.ceasethegreasentx.com 

SALE! 

http://www.hawkcreek.com
http://www.ceasethegreasentx.com/

